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Outstanding Emergency Medicine Resident of the Year Award presented 
at Emergency Medicine Forum to 
Christopher M. Bazzoli, MD 

 
Columbus, OH—On May 3, at the Emergency Medicine Forum, the Ohio Chapter 
of the American College of Emergency Physicians (Ohio ACEP) was pleased to 
present the 2017 Outstanding Emergency Medicine Resident of the Year Award to 
an exemplary resident physician, Christopher M. Bazzoli, MD. 
 
The Outstanding Emergency Medicine Resident of the Year Award was established 
to recognize a resident of exceptional merit who exhibits outstanding clinical 
promise, leadership, and commitment to patients and emergency medicine. 
 
Dr. Christopher Bazzoli, a Chief Resident at the MetroHealth - Cleveland Clinic 
Emergency Medicine Residency, is a perfect example of the qualities this award 
was created to celebrate. He regularly demonstrates an unyielding dedication to 
education, excellence in clinical work, and quality patient care. Dr. Bazzoli is well-
liked and respected by his patients and colleagues alike. He is known for his 
enthusiasm and constant willingness to assist his fellow residents, which is well-
illustrated by his development of a “resident family” model for mentoring, 
support, and guidance for physicians-in-training. 
 
A gifted young educator, Dr. Bazzoli has made a number of innovative and long-lasting changes to the 
MetroHealth - Cleveland Clinic Residency, including incorporating an asynchronous learning model to 
didactics. He also helped to develop an advanced wilderness life support curriculum as part of a wilderness 
medicine fellowship with the University of Utah and Adventure Med. 
 
In his letter nominating Dr. Bazzoli, Assistant Residency Program Director Dr. John Queen described him as 
a bright and caring role model for residents, a fantastic emergency physician, and a consummate 
professional. Saying that Dr. Bazzoli has done more to improve the program’s lecture experience than any 
former chief resident he has worked with, Dr. Queen wrote that in many ways, Dr. Bazzoli is more like an 
assistant program director than a resident. 
 
Ohio ACEP congratulates Dr. Christopher Bazzoli for his well-deserved accolade!  
 

### 
 
Ohio ACEP is a state medical specialty society representing emergency medicine physicians with more than 
1,500 members. For 45 years, Ohio ACEP has served the state’s emergency physicians through tireless 
advocacy, nationally-recognized continuing medical education, and physician leadership development. 
 
Further information: Justin Spicer, 614-582-0770, jspicer@ohacep.org.  
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